
Race fans, 

 

We have come to a tough, but what was expected to be an inevitable decision. This 

year’s USTS/APBA/Mods Nationals at DePue are cancelled. Many, if not all, of our 

area festivals have already cancelled. For everyone’s health and safety, as well as the 

club’s financial responsibility, it’s the right decision. We expect to come back strong 

next year with this same race! 

Godspeed to all of you. Stay healthy and safe. 

 

Steven “Slick” Solorio 

President, DMC 

 

 


